February 5. 2023

Kathyria Ferrer-Rodriguez, Victim Advocate Chittenden County State's Attorney's Office 32 Cherry Street, Suite 305 Burlington, VT 05401

Dear Ms. Ferrer-Rodriguez,

Please find enclosed the completed forms and requested receipts.

I'd requested an update on my case from Off. Kiran, BPD on November 21, 2022. I have received no reply.

The receipts for the signs, purchased in 2021 and in 2022, did not come in until this past week. The sign shop was closed after the holiday.

Can you explain why the defendant was not charged for the attempted theft, the completed theft and damage to my signs and for a crime against an elderly, disabled person?

Thank you,

Fred Sargeant